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			PSNC has now changed its name to Community Pharmacy England, with a strengthened commitment to championing pharmacies and engaging with the sector. This newsletter is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.







		




			In this update: Our CEO answers key questions on pharmacy closures; Guidance to help complete the Data Security & Protection Toolkit; Heat-Health Alerts extended; Last chance to answer our engagement survey.







		




			Worrying trend of pharmacy closures in England
Our CEO Janet Morrison was interviewed by The Mirror following the closure of 237 Lloyds Pharmacies in Sainsbury's stores this week. Janet answered key questions relating to the worrying trend of closures in the country and shared some thoughts about the future of community pharmacy.
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We have also published a press statement on our website relating to this.









		Read the full Mirror article 




		




			Data Security & Protection Toolkit: 2023 guidance available 
Community Pharmacy England has published new guidance to help members to complete the 2022/23 Data Security and Protection Toolkit (DSPTK). The Toolkit is used to make a pharmacy's information governance (IG) declaration and the deadline is Friday 30th June 2023.

We collaborated with the NHS DSPTK team to keep the workload associated with Toolkit completion manageable whilst maintaining the appropriate data security protections.

Support for members includes multiple guidance documents and an on-demand webinar.

Learn more







		




			Heat-health alerts extended
The heat-health alerts issued by the UK Health Security Agency (UKHSA) have been extended until 9am on Monday 19th June. However, the amber alert has now been de-escalated to yellow, which means any impacts are most likely to be felt by vulnerable populations such as those over the age of 65 or those with pre-existing health conditions.

With the alerts remaining in place, members may wish to use (or continue to use) the infographic we have developed to help communicate important health advice to the public.

Download the resources







		




			Last chance to tell us how you want to engage with Community Pharmacy England
Your feedback is important to us. Please share your thoughts on our plans to better engage with you and how this would work best for you.
Please respond to our short survey
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Worrying trend of pharmacy closures in England

66
| do think that for Lloyds to have closed - the

second largest chain of pharmacies in the
country - that'’s a bit of a wake up call to what
is happening..Community pharmacies
dispense 1.1 billion prescriptions a year just in
England...a massively important job.

Janet Morrison
CEO of Community Pharmacy England

Read the full article via the link below or our website: cpe.org.uk @ComPharmEngland Community Pharmacy England




